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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 11:05 AM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0263

-----Original Message----- 
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 9:14 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - LeƩer of Comment - EB-2024-0251 
 
-- Name -- 
Emily  Kulla 
 
-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes 
 
-- Comments -- 
During a Ɵme where cost of living is at an all Ɵme high, I deeply disagree with any corporate proposal to push off costs 
(carbon pricing) or otherwise onto consumers. Consumers, parƟcularly those in and north of Peterborough, pay a 
premium for energy. I would strongly urge oversight commiƩees to thoughƞully consider how their decisions regarding 
corporate financial policy impact the quality of life of those who have no choice over their uƟlity service provider. This 
will place an unnecessary burden on Canadians. CorporaƟons should pay their taxes just as everyone else does.   
 


